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This is a terrible bill that will adversely affect the quality of life in every part of Oregon,
especially vulnerable populations and the average home owner who has paid his or her dues
and is being deserted by the very people we have voted in to represent our needs. Infill is one
thing, but this bill will completely hurt citizens, and the state, in so many ways.  Let's face it,
the only winners are developers and politicians, all of which we have too many already.  Do
the right thing and kill this bill. Your constituents are watching and we have a very long
memory.
Gail Hoffnagle
Southeast Portland
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